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July 12 2024
Dear Jerome,

Re: Australian Electoral Commission proposal for new boundaries for the federal electorate of
Bennelong.

I am writing to you with regards to the AEC proposal to redraw boundaries that would result in
splitting Epping into two different electorates.

| strongly object along with three other people in my household to this proposal for the following
reasons.
1. Splitting Epping into two different electorates will dilute the way how it is governed.
2. The change of electorate will take away from progress being made in our suburb and
reduce the ability of local government to give us specific solutions to problems we have.
3. It will become more broad focused and less actionable.
4. It will result in dividing s strong community that has been thriving between Epping,
Eastwood and Marsfield.

Please note that three other people in my household have not been consulted or received any
notification in regards to this matter. In future it would be better to have a wider consultation on
this very important matter.

Sincerely
Ramesh.
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